
 
                
 
 
 
 
                                                                
                                                   
 
 
 
 

To:  Scott Niehaus, Village Manager 
 
From:  Patrick Gericke, Interim Fire Chief 
 
Date:  July 18, 2016 
 
Subject: Agenda Item Request; GEHS Intergovernmental Agreement 
 
Please find the attached Agreement between the Village of Lombard and 
Glenbard Township High School in regard to Paramedic Services at Football 
Games that I am requesting to be added to the July 21, 2016 Village Board 
Meeting for approval.   
 
This is the same Agreement approved last year; made current to reflect the 2016 
Football Season Schedule.   
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
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